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Please ensure your child has their PE kit in school 

every day. 
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Our curriculum 

drivers are: 

C 
Community 

A 
Aspiration 

R 
Resilience 

E 
Empathy 

 

  Welcome to this week’s Snippets, hasn’t the first half term gone so 

quickly!   

Don’t Forget… 

This Friday (21st October) is a training day, therefore 

school closes for half term on Thursday 20th Oct.  

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you! 

Huge thanks to Darren Elliott and Olly Gutierrez, who did a sterling job 

erecting our new outdoor learning shed – it looks amazing! 

Athlete Visit 

We had a fantastic morning on Friday with Leon Baptiste.  All the 

children (and adults) really enjoyed hearing about his journey to winning 

two Commonwealth gold medals and beyond. 

We were ‘blown away’ by the amount of sponsorship received.  The final 

total is £2162.50, therefore school will receive £1027.50, which we will put 

to excellent use.  Thank you so much for your generosity.  
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Dates for the Diary… 

Tues 18th Oct 

• Harvest Assembly 9.20am – Apple, Oak, 

Willow 

• Puzzle Club & Cheerleading Cancelled 

 

Wed 19th Oct 

• Harvest Assembly 9.10am – Beech, 

Cedar, Sycamore 

 

Thurs 20th Oct 

• School Closes for Half Term 

 

Fri 21st Oct 

• Teacher Training Day  

 

Mon 31st Oct 

• School starts 

 

Tues 1st & Thurs 3rd Nov 

• Parents evenings – No After School 

Clubs on Tues 

 

Wed 9th Nov 

• Come Dine With Us (Y3/4) – further 

details to follow 

 

Fri 18th Nov 

• Festive Fair – parent helpers needed to 

set up and run stalls  

 

Mon 12th Dec 

• Christmas Concerts 

 

Tues 13th Dec 

• Christmas Concerts 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cheerleading / Puzzle Club 

cancelled on Tues 18th Oct 

There will be no cheerleading or puzzle 

club tomorrow as Miss Richardson is 

taking the Girls Football team to an away 

match, and Miss Nuza / Miss Parkinson are 

unavailable.  

There will also be no after school clubs on 

Tues 1st Nov due to Parents Eve (Thursday 

Netball Club will still take place).  

Come Dine With Us 

As we return to normality more fully this year, we are 

able to hold lots of the events we did pre-Covid.   

As such, throughout the year we will be inviting 

parents to ‘Come Dine With Us’. 

We would like to firstly invite parents from Beech and 

Cedar classes (Y3 & 4) on Wednesday 9th November 

– further details will follow! 

Selby Music Centre  

Calling all strings players! Selby Music Centre 

would like you to invite you take part in one of our 

strings groups at Selby High School on Saturday 

mornings. We have Fiddlesticks for beginner violins, 

violas, cellos and guitars meeting at 9.30 am or Folk 

Group for guitarists who can play a few chords, 

also at 9.30. There is a tuck shop at 10.45am 

followed by a singing and percussion group from 

11.05am until 12.20pm. 

All sessions will be FREE for new starters until 

Christmas! 

Bring your own instrument with you, or let me know 

if you need to borrow one. 

Strings players who are grade 1+ are also welcome 

at Folk Group and Senior Strings (11.05 – 12.20) 

You are welcome to join us on October 15th, 

November 5th, 12th, 19th, 26th, Dec 3rd and on the 

morning of December 10th, we will have a short 

concert so that each group can share something 

they have learned and maybe we will sing a few 

Christmas carols! Please come along! 

Please contact Helen.moulds@northyorks.gov.uk if 

you are interested or would like further information. 
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